
Subject: Fwd: DNV Independent Fromme Mountain Trail Assessment
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: 25/08/2014 8:35 PM
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

No post.  FONVCA review.

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:DNV Independent Fromme Mountain Trail Assessment

Date:Mon, 25 Aug 2014 20:17:50 -0700
From:John S. <goforaspin@gmail.com>

To:editor@nsnews.com
CC:Alan Nixon <nixona@dnv.org>, Susan Rogers <rogerss@dnv.org>, fonvca@fonvca.org, dnvcouncil@dnv.org

Dear Folks,

Apologies and please disregard the previous email with 'letter?' as subject.
Below is my intended letter to the Editor of the North Shore News.

Regards,
John Sharpe

Dear Editor,

The District of North Vancouver has put forward a directive for an “independent” assessment of the trails on
Mount Fromme. The company Diamond Head Consulting, which was hired for this assessment has done other
assessments in the past for the DNV including the environmental advice regarding the staging area parking lot for mountain

biking and hiking at the top of Mountain Highway. It is my understanding from talking with DNV Parks there were strict parameters for
the vetting out of any company who might be hired such as cost, methodology, and perspective. My concern is, is
it in the best interests of the taxpayer for the same consulting company to be hired repeatedly for these critically important environmental
assessments?

John Sharpe

1150 East 29th St.,

North Vancouver 

604- 983-3354 
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